
We hope that you all 

had a lovely summer 

and enjoyed doing all 

the activities you 

love. We can’t wait 

for the fantastic year 

of learning ahead! 

This term promises 

to be fun and 

exciting. Together, 

we will explore the 

big question: ‘Where 

will our future take 

us?’ 

Be sure to check out 

our topic web for 

more curriculum 

information and look 

out on our class blog 

(Purple Mash) as well 

as our school pages 

for regular updates 

on our learning.  

W e  w e l c o m e 

volunteers to listen 

to children read or to 

offer up skills related 

to our learning. 

Please come and chat 

to Miss Bowdery if 

you’d like to get 

involved. 

This week we will be 

settling in, learning 

about each other and 

will set expectations 

for the year ahead.  

Reminders:  

P E  d a y s  a r e 

Wednesday and 

Thursdays so children 

will need to come in 

wearing PE kits on 

both of these days. 

We will also have our 

Learning in Nature 

o n  M o n d a y 

afternoons. 

Please can children 

bring a bottle of 

water to school each 

day. Children will 

have a healthy snack 

provided by the 

school. 

 

Getting to know you... 

The Year 1 Team is made up of Miss 

Bowdery, Mrs Yearwood and Miss Wilson. 

We are a friendly and passionate team and 

so excited to see you and your children 

back in school! 

Home Learning:  

Your child will have a Home 

Learning book where work 

will be set weekly. We will 

also set work on Purple Mash 

which the children can access 

from home. Home learning 

will be set on a Friday and 

will need to be handed in by 

the following Wednesday.  

 5th September– First day back at school. 

 6th September– National book day and 

meet the teacher.  

25th September– Jeans4Genes day 

29th September– McMillian cake sale  

16th October– Parent Meetings 

17th October– Yr1 learning showcase 

18th October– Parent Meetings 

19th October– Last day of term 

 

 

Key dates for the diary: 

Sn
o
w

 l
e
o
p
ar

d
 C

la
ss

 N
e
w

sl
e
tt

e
r 

 
Autumn Term 

 
Welcome to Year 1 


